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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed logging of the Jellico Forest Area. The area has already been

degraded by previous logging. The increased likelihood of soil erosion and further infiltration of invasive tree

species make the proposed logging a very poor idea. The recent devastating flooding in Eastern Kentucky shows

the consequences of poor stewardship of the land. We need to protect this forest land.


